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#ArncliffeMatters 
Arncliffe Public School Newsletter Term 1 | Week 11 | 2022 

Assemblies – Term 1 
K-2  12pm – 12.30pm 
Yrs 3-6 1.10pm – 1.40pm 
Assemblies are held on Fridays. Parents are allowed to 
attend assemblies. Please use the QR codes at the 
gate when entering and remember to check out! 

Dates for your diary 
Important school dates are posted here. Please note 
them for your own diary. 

April 
Fri 8th Last day of Term 1 for students 
Tue 26th Year 5 2023 Opportunity Class 

applications open (online) 
Wed 27th First day of Term 2 for students 
Wed 27th Parent/Teacher interviews for 5/6 

Green only 

May 
Thu 5th Mothers Day Breakfast 
Fri 13th  Year 5 2023 Opportunity Class 

applications close (online) 

 
   

 
       

  

Assembly Awards 
K Blue Ameliyah F, Ronald B, Husayn A 
K Red Batoul T, Teoti M, Oyu B 
K Green Rayan C, Alex G, Tahira C, Putra M, 

Bonnie M 
1/2 Blue Alex B, Aihem N, Hendrix E 
1/2 Green Abbas H, Isabella D, Coco L 
1/2 Orange Sienna B, Ujingunj S 
1/2 Red Agoona G, William B, Emily S 
1/2 Purple Zeinab C, Zayn H, EJ E 
3/4 Blue Undram P, Shaulia R, Jessica T, Adam K 
3/4 Green Emma S, Archie T, Andreas P 
3/4 Orange Isaac S, Julie K, Amir M, Rayan K 
3/4 Purple  Zahraa A, Bat-Erdene O 
3/4 Red Margad B, Shada Y 
5/6 Blue Zahra F, Christopher P, Michael A 
5/6 Green - 
5/6 Orange Violet T, Jibril J, Hassan S, Assad C, 

Mariam B 
5/6 Red Adam A, Romain R, Ria J 

Silver Awards 
Nour M, Yasmin N, Emily P, Zahra F 

Gold Awards 
 

Specialist Teacher Awards 
DRAMA: Dominique G, Emilie D, Dylan D, Caitlin G, 
Austyn P, Yusuf T, Sofia P 
ARABIC: Zahraa M 
RFF: Yusuf T 
EAL/D: Long Long W, Nandin G, Liam F 
LIBRARY: - 

Notes issued (via School Bytes) 

School Workbooks & Contribution Overdue 
Workbooks cannot be issued until fees are paid. 
 
Stage 2 Kamay Bay Closed 
PSSA (selected students) Closed 
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Term 1 – it’s a wrap! 
- From the Principal’s Desk 
As I sit at my desk and reflect on the term that was, I am so proud of all that we have 
accomplished. As a school we have worked together as teachers, students and parents 
and have enjoyed a highly successful Term 1 and set the platform for a great 2022.  

The teaching staff at APS have been absolutely amazing under the current circumstances. 
We have been heavily impacted by COVID, students and staff included. As an example, 
yesterday we had 70, (today 99) students absent and 8 teachers not able to be present. 
Earlier in the week we had 25 children sent to the office sick or injured. These statistics 
have been reflected, almost weekly, throughout the Term, and yet we have managed to 
keep our school operational and teaching programs accessible. I would like to applaud 
our casual teaching staff who have been diligently committed to our school this term 
with their expertise and availability. As a result, we have minimised the impact on 
student learning. We have also been able to preserve our specialist programs, ensuring 
maximised learning opportunities for all students K-6. This would not have been possible 
if our casual teaching staff were not dedicated professionals who have a strong affiliation 
to our school. The logistics of this term have been complex, and when you add the 
weather, it is amazing that we have successfully had all planned events, even an Easter 
Hat Parade! Once again, we apologise that parents couldn’t physically attend, but we 
hope you enjoy the photo montage in the newsletter. K-2 parents can access the event 
using See-Saw. 

I would also like to acknowledge and applaud our Office Staff for who have held our 
school together logistically through their attention to detail and friendly support and 
regular communication to all our community. The introduction of School Bytes has been a 
very positive initiative. 

Parents you should be proud of your children, for they have enjoyed the term, been 
focussed in class and well behaved in the playground. We look forward to this energy in 
Term 2 and beyond. We hope that you were able to attend parent-teacher interviews and 
found this event informative and timely. I would also like to acknowledge and thank the 
P&C for their fundraising during the Easter Hat Parade. Most especially however I would 
like to say thank you for donating your time and energy as a volunteer to support school 
initiatives.  

Next Term I will on leave for Week 1 and Monday, Tuesday of Week 2. Mrs Bernard and 
Mrs Raadik will be Relieving in my absence during Week 1 and Ms Junee for Week 2. Mrs 
Cameron, Assistant Principal, will be on leave for the first three weeks and Mrs Lenton 
will be on 5/6 Blue. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a safe and happy holiday. If you 
celebrate Easter, I hope this celebration is very special for you. To our families who are 
currently fasting for the month of Ramadan I know this is a very important time for you 
and your families and wish you all the very best. 
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Easter Hat Parade photos 
Once again, we reiterate how very sorry we were to have to hold this event indoors and 
restrict it to students only. We appreciate everyone’s understanding. This was a difficult 
decision to make and wasn’t made lightly. Parents of children in K-2 will have access to a 
filmed presentation that will be available in See-Saw. We hope you enjoy this montage of 
photos from this morning. 
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Easter 
baskets 
winners! 
Thank you to all the families 
who donated eggs and 
bought tickets for our Easter 
basket raffle! We received a 
bounty of chocolate eggs 
that enabled the P&C to 
make a whopping 37 baskets 
for the raffle! This was an 
exciting part of the morning 
and much appreciated by 
the children. 

• Lauren M 
• Jasmine G 
• Muhammad F 
• Mohamad B 
• Zaynab K 
• Eve M 
• Ailish B 
• Emily P 
• Stow Family (x3) 
• Pace Family 
• Medina M 
• Hoynes Family 
• Cosmo C 
• Maryan E 
• Sebastien H (x2) 
• Mia O (x 2) 
• Yara Y 
• Romi A 
• Rory C 
• Jermeyne H 
• Noah and Summer T 
• Hussain I 
• Zayn H 
• Ella I (x2) 
• Leo S 
• Riley M 
• Owen & Kyah M 
• Jacob T 
• Ariyah T 
• Damon K 
• Molly M 
• Muhammad F 
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Guessing comp 
winners! 
Small Jar: Zac S 

Drink Jar: Chloe H 

Large Jar: Hussein K 

Cellophane Bag : Oscar T 
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ANZAC Day Service 
On Thursday 7th April the school held an ANZAC Day service, in advance of ANZAC Day 
which falls during the school holidays. Our service was hosted beautifully by the Prefects. 
We also held in class activities focusing on the ANZACs. 

https://rafflelink.com.au/apseaster2022
https://rafflelink.com.au/apseaster2022
https://rafflelink.com.au/apseaster2022
https://rafflelink.com.au/apseaster2022


 

 

  

Looking for Vacation Care? 

Page 7 



  

Com
m

unity inform
ation 

Page 8 



 

 
ART AFTER SCH

O
O

L 
From

 our Education Sponsors 

Page 4 
Page 9 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 Com

m
unity inform

ation 

Page 9 


	Assembly Awards
	Silver Awards
	Gold Awards
	Specialist Teacher Awards
	Term 1 – it’s a wrap! - From the Principal’s Desk
	Term 1 – it’s a wrap! - From the Principal’s Desk

